
My name is Mason Zimmerman and I am in support of SB2137. And I am a youth hunter that loves to have the chance
to go hunting. And as a hunter who has had quite a bit of experience, I believe that baiting should be legal throughout
the whole state. Because even if we are not feeding the deer they are still animals that congregate. There will be some
nights when I will be driving by our silage piles and see at least a hundred deer all huddled up on it, which is really no
different than if the deer are all eating on a bait pile. Bait piles actually will spread deer out more too. So that is why I
think that we should be able to bait deer throughout the whole state.


